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Panther Families:   
 
Good evening!  We wanted to give you an update on our schedule for the remainder of the first semester.  As you are 
aware, Governor Beshear has previously signed an executive order that closes all middle and high schools until 
January 4th.  In addition, elementary schools were given permission to return to in-person instruction only if the county 
is no longer in red on the state map when released on the previous Thursday.  On today’s map, Pike County continues 
to be red, and therefore we will be unable to return students to in-person instruction based upon this order.  For that 
reason, and for the purpose of giving students and families consistency, all Pikeville Independent students will remain 
on RED (all-virtual) until January 4th.  We await further guidance from the Governor’s office about the options that 
will be available to us at that point, and will communicate that as soon as possible.  The schedule until January 4th is 
below: 
 
 

12/7 All-Virtual 12/14 All-Virtual 12/21 Break 12/28 Break 
12/8 All-Virtual 12/15 All-Virtual 12/22 Break 12/29 Break 
12/9 All-Virtual 12/16 All-Virtual 12/23 Break 12/30 Break 
12/10 All-Virtual 12/17 All-Virtual 12/24 Break 12/31 Break 
12/11 All-Virtual 12/18 All-Virtual 12/25 Break 1/1 Break 

 
We want to thank all of the members of our team, our students, and our families for the collaboration that goes into 
making these all-virtual days successful for our students.  We also want to remind you that targeted assistance is 
allowed under the Governor’s order, and your child’s teacher and/or our school administration will continue to work 
with you on those opportunities as needed.  Please also keep in mind that we continue to deliver meals to our students 
on Monday, Wednesday, and Friday, and we hope you will continue to take advantage of that opportunity.  If you 
have questions, please do not hesitate to contact Mrs. Orem at Pikeville High School.   
 
Our school district is blessed by our amazing students, team members, and community.  While challenges have come 
our way this first semester, your positive attitudes, hard work, and passion for education have led to many great 
successes.  It is an honor for our team to have the opportunity to educate the students of Pikeville Independent.  We 
hope you have a safe and great evening! 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
S. David Trimble 
Superintendent 


